Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

MARRIED

ROKAS-BRUNA - Nancy Rokas of Lacolle and Renaud Bruna of Morsang sur Orge in France were married on 14th, 1991 in Montreal. The couple will reside in Lacolle.

BORN

MARCIL-JOHNSTON -Doctors Marcil and Johnston are pleased to announce the arrival of their son Jeremy on June 1st, 1991, a brother for Victoria and Lily Catherine.

McKELL - Dave Brenda (née McCaig) are thrilled to announce the arrival of Rebecca Erin weighing 6 lbs. 3/4 oz. on May 25th, 1991. A little sister for Joshua. Proud grandparents are Donald and Barbara McKell and Stanley and Beatrice McCaig.

TEMPLETON - Debbi and Ralph are pleased to announce the arrival of their son Brett Douglas on April 12, 1991, weighing 8 lbs. 14 oz. Proud grandparents are Douglas and Marjorie Templeton and Ron and Jean Hollett.

DIED

ROBIDOUX, Edouard (Eddy) - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital June 6, 1991. In his 68th year, passed away after a lengthy illness. Dear brother of Annette (George McAdam) and Jeannine (the late Maurice Bergevin). Also survived many nieces and nephews. Funeral service was held at St-Joseph Church, Huntingdon, June 8, 1991, thence to the St-Joseph Cemetery, Donations may be sent to the Cancer Society, Huntingdon County Hospital or the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Que.

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to thank Dr. Aikin, doctors, nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, for the care and consideration given to Eddy Robidous during his stay also to the many friends who visited him and for the good wishes, get well cards and gifts.

Annette, George McAdam and family

Tom and Ina Cleland would like to thank our family and friends, for their prayers, calls and cards, while Tom was in hospital with a heart attack and double by-pass surgery in Florida. It is always so helpful to know, that people care at a time like this, and we were so far from home. Thanks again.

Tom & Ina Cleland

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to extend our heartfelt thanks to our caring neighbours, as well as our apologies to all of the firemen who responded for any inconvenience they may have ex-perienced by the false alarm. It is very reassuring to know that we have such an efficient network of quick thinking neighbours and prompt acting firemen to protect us, and although you were not needed this particular time, I would like all those involved to know that your actions were not in vain - There is now a girl on the 1st concession who goes to bed at night feeling a little safer just because she knows you're

out there and you care! Jill Elder and family

The family of the late Ellen Sherry would like to express their thanks to the nurses and staff of the Centre d'Accueil and Dr. Blonde for the excellent care she received during her stay there. Also to all our relatives, friends and neighbors for their kind expressions of sympathy, cards, masses, donations, flowers, telephone calls and donations of food, No words could express our deep appreciation.

Hubert Sherry & family Agatha McIntyre & family

Our sincere thanks to Dr. Kuruvilla, nurses and staff of the second floor, O.B.S. ward, for the excellent care we received during our stay. A very special thank you to Margaret McCartney Brenda and Rebecca

McKell

Former mayor Wilbert Orr succumbs to pneumonia violin and the organ. Over

Wilbert Orr passed away May 24, 1991 at Centre d'Accueil, Ormstown, Quebec at the age of 87. Wilbert was raised on a dairy farm on Fertine Creek in Howick. As a young man his entrepreneurial spirit led him to pursue a commerce in Montreal, After an absence of several years, Wilbert returned to manage the family farm. He married Irene Black they moved to Ormstown upon his retirement. Mr. Orr served as Mayor

of the Parish of Tres-St.Sacrement from 1963 to 1965. He was a lifetime member of the Shriners Organization and a former Grand Patron, Wilbert was a talented musician who played in the Shriners Band. He played a variety of instruments: the harmonica,

the years, Wilbert was a generous benefactor of the Shriners Hospital, His name is enshrined in the gold book in recognition of his generosity and compassion. Predeceased by his wife

Irene, Wilbert was a resident of Centre d'Accueil from 1985 until his death. I would like to commend the nursing staff and the aids for their dedication, professionalism and humanitarianism. As a resident of Centre d'Accueil, Wilbert received outstanding care and emotional support from the day of inception until his demise. Donations in his memory may be made to the Shriners Hospital or Fondation des Centres d'Accueil du Haut St-Laurent. L. Cullen

You are invited to

25th WEDDING

ANNIVERSARY Burt & Carol Lindsay

SNELGROVE REC. CENTRE, NEAR BRAMPTON, ONT. Saturday, June 22, 8 p.m.

Everyone Welcome

ANITA DAOUST and

WEDDING RECEPTION

CURTIS LEGAULT JUNE 15, 1991

9:00 p.m. TROUT RIVER GOLF CLUB

Everyone Welcome

Music Lunch

WEDDING RECEPTION in honor of

KIM BARRINGTON and JEFF LOGAN

Saturday, June 22nd

Music and lunch

9:00 p.m. ORMSTOWN RECREATION CENTRE Everyone Welcome